
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ted Berman and Associates, LLC 

Date: June 7, 2010 
 
To: Ila Jones 
 
From: Ted Berman and Associates LLC 
 Ted Berman, Manager 
 
Ref: Firm to Perform Audit 
 
 
 
Dear Ila Jones, 
 
Due for a lack of response by the previous selected firm we need to select a new 
fir to perform our contract required audits.  The new selected firm is: 

 
Kathleen Kimmich | Supervisor  | Sharing the Vision™ 
 
Morrison, Brown, Argiz & Farra, LLP 
Certified Public Accountants & Consultants 
301 East Las Olas Boulevard, 4th Floor, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
T 954-760-9000 X 1020 | F 954-760-4465 
 

Please include this item on the agenda for the approval by the Florida Building 
Commission. 
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